
Dear Senate Committee, 

 

As a financier of Oregon housing and an investor/developer of Real Estate in Oregon, I 

encourage you to reconsider rent control in Oregon. We have seen time and time again, that 

government manipulation of the housing market only destabilizes and reduces the economic 

value of real estate.  As values decrease, overall quality of housing diminishes due to the lack of 

investor interest.  Private sector capital requires a minimum rate of return on their investment.  If 

these rates cannot be achieved, real estate investors will seek other investments outside the State 

of Oregon.  Further more, as property values decrease, so does corresponding property tax 

revenue for local governments.  

 

I encourage the Committee to look for solutions to address our housing dilemma that fosters the 

development of  affordable housing, not restricts the inflow of private capital in the State of 

Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bruce Zechenelly 

President 

Financial Services Group of Companies 

 
http://www.financialservicesunlimited.com 

http://www.fsu@fsuloan.com    

http://www.willamettehome.com   

http://www.fsins.com   

 

This E-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521 and 

is legally privileged. This information is confidential and is intended only for the use of the 

individual or entity named above. If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 

notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 

prohibited. Please immediately notify Financial Services Unlimited, Inc., and destroy the 

message. 
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